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Consent for Local Educational Visits 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

At Fern Hill we aim to provide regular opportunities for the children to enjoy outdoor and off site learning, including 

curriculum linked educational visits. Currently, we ask for your consent each time we take the children out of school.  

 

To streamline the organisation of educational visits and reduce the administration for our families, we ask that you 

complete a generic consent form at the start of the school year. Generic consent is for the whole school year and 

covers local visits only – visits within the Royal Borough of Kingston upon Thames or those where the children will 

travel by foot to their destination, walking for a maximum duration of 45 minutes. Such visits will of course have the 

appropriate staff supervision and risk assessment.  

 

We will continue to notify you in advance of the details of visits covered by generic consent including anything your 

child will need, e.g. a packed lunch, but you will not be required to complete a separate consent form. Separate 

consent will still be required for visits that are not local, or for which we are asking for a voluntary monetary 

contribution. 

 

Please click on the link below to complete and submit the generic consent form. If you have more than one child at 

Fern Hill, you should complete a separate consent form for each child.  
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Thank you for your support.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Mr A. Scott 

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.gle/ddHiPvTttLkJc1266

